
If you see your number on the website… 

CONGRATULATIONS, you made the team! 
Here are some VERY important things for you to remember: 

 
 

What You Owe Financially:  
$400 for camp, $204 for squad shirt, hat, and boots, and $50 photographer fee (total payment of $654.00 to RHS Strutters), $535* for practice wear (Price varies by dancer. Payment 
to DanzGear April 29th-May 3rd). 
 

HOW WE’RE BREAKING IT DOWN (& Important Dates): 
● Tuesday, March 19th  

You will need to attend this Booster Club meeting at 7:00pm in the RHS Renaissance Hall with a parent/guardian. At this meeting you will sign up for your Spring Show 
ushering shift, we will size you for your hat, t-shirt, etc. and your 1st payment to Strutters is due (recommended $327.00; Payable to RHS Strutters). 

 

● Spring Show: April 4th, 5th, and 6th @ 7:00pm in the RHS Fine Arts Center 
You will need to attend the 2024 Strutter Spring Show on the designated date you signed up to Usher.  

 

● Tuesday, April 16th   
You will need to attend the Booster Club meeting @ 7:00pm in the RHS Renaissance Hall with your parents. At this meeting you will learn more about our New Line Practice, 
and your FINAL payment to Strutters is due (recommended $327.00; Payable to RHS Strutters).  

 

● Officer Mock Tryouts: Thursday, April 18th    
All 2024-2025 Line Members need to attend Officer Mock Tryouts. They will be held from 4:30pm-6:30pm in the RHS Main Gym. 

 

● Monday, April 29th-Friday, May 3rd    
2024-2025 Strutter New Line practice from 4:30pm-6:30pm in the RHS Dance studio. You will be fitted for your field uniform and boots and you will order your practice 
wear through DanzGear [ordering will be online. Estimated balance $535* (varies by dancer)]. These mandatory practices will be to prepare for camp, football season, and to 
work on dance technique. We will also be taking orders for Strutter family shirts at the end of each practice, so parents will have their spirit gear for our first football game! 
☺ 

 

● July 22nd - Start of School 
Strutters Summer Practices will start on July 22nd. July 26th-28th will be the “Hotel” portion of our camp in Frisco, TX. The rest of the month of August will be the “home” 
portion of our camp. More details regarding camp will be given at the April 16th booster club meeting, as well as at our team practices April 29th-May 3rd..  

 

More Fun Stuff: 
You will be contacted by your officer at some point this summer about squad practices.  Make sure you know when and where they will be held!  Don’t forget to STRETCH, practice 
your TECHNIQUE, and stay ACTIVE!  You will be a much happier camper if you stay limber and in shape during the summer!  We are so excited to have you on our team this year!  
Get ready to make some AMAZING friendships, learn some OUTSTANDING routines, become an IMPROVED dancer and learn all about what it means to be an exemplary student!!  
Strutters take pride in representing Ryan High School in a dignified manner, and we are proud to have YOU! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Keli Jones – Director    Mrs. Emily Schaefer – Assistant Director 

kjones3@dentonisd.org      eschaefer2@dentonisd.org  
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